
 

 

 

‘Meet and Greet’ 

Have you ever wondered…who else 

teaches English to speakers of other 

languages, apart from me? 
 

 

 

You are invited to The Duxton 

(Downstairs in The Bistro) 

Cnr Sargood & Macpherson St, O’Connor 

Friday 31 August, 4:00pm onwards 

Come along and enjoy a social 

Friday afternoon drink and nibbles 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please visit www.trybooking.com/XOYE to book before COB 

Wednesday 29 August 

http://www.trybooking.com/XOYE

